
  
 

JRE Ltd.   

Purcellsinch Business Park 

Carlow Road, 

Kilkenny, 

Co. Kilkenny 

 
tel: 056 771 2836 
mob: 086 0270255 
email: info@jrel.ie 
web: www.jrel.ie 

Administrative Officer,  
Planning Department,  
Kilkenny County Council,  
County Hall,  
Johns Street,   
Kilkenny. 
 March 1st, 2018 
 
Re: Industrial Emissions Licence Application to the Environmental Protection Agency by Connolly’s Red 

Mills located in Goresbridge, Co. Kilkenny. 

 

Connolly’s Red Mills, located in Goresbridge, Co. Kilkenny wishes to formally advise Kilkenny County 

Council that an application has been made to the Environmental Protection Agency for an Industrial 

Emissions Licence for their Feed Mill facility located in Goresbridge, Co. Kilkenny, national grid reference 

667989E, 654427N.  

Overview of the Licensable Process 

The process activities at the Red Mills Feed Mill site will not change.  The Feed Mill will continue to 

manufacture dry natural animal feedstuffs at the facility.  However, the activity now falls within the criteria 

whereby an Industrial Emissions Licence is required in accordance with the First Schedule to the EPA Act, 

1992. 

The Class and nature of the activity in accordance with the First Schedule to the EPA Act of 1992, as 

amended, is: 

Class 7.8(a) - The treatment and processing, other than exclusively packaging, of the following raw 
materials, whether previously processed or unprocessed, intended for the production of food or feed 
from;  

(ii) only vegetable raw materials with a finished product production capacity greater than 300 tonnes per 
day or 600 tonnes per day where the installation operates for a period of no more than 90 consecutive 
days in any year; 

The Industrial Emissions Licence Application and any further information relating to the effects on the 

environment of emissions from the activity which may be furnished to the Environmental Protection 

Agency in the course of the Agency’s consideration of the application, will be available at the 

headquarters of the Agency. A copy of the application for the licence review may be inspected at, or 

obtained from the headquarters of the Agency as soon as practicable after the receipt by the Agency of 

the application for the licence.   
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If you have any queries in relation to the information provided please do not hesitate to contact the 

undersigned.   

 

Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
John Rea, B.Sc., MIEnv.Sc 
Principal Environmental Consultant 
JRE Ltd. 
 
On behalf of Connolly’s Red Mills. 

    
    

    
    

    
For

 in
sp

ec
tio

n p
ur

po
se

s o
nly

.

Con
se

nt 
of

 co
py

rig
ht 

ow
ne

r r
eq

uir
ed

 fo
r a

ny
 ot

he
r u

se
.

EPA Export 17-03-2018:04:00:45


